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LME-MCO Communication Bulletin #J169  

 

Date:  November 9, 2015        

 

To:  LME-MCOs 

 

From: Mabel McGlothlen, IDD, TBI, and System Performance Section Chief, DMH/DD/SAS and 

Kathy Nichols, Behavioral Health Program Manager, Behavioral Health Section, DMA  

  

Subject:          Clarification of Joint Communication Bulletin #J122 Unmanaged Visits for State-Funded  

                     Services 

 

This bulletin provides clarification regarding Joint Communication Bulletin #J122 regarding unmanaged visits 

for state-funded services.  

  

The Division of Mental Health, Developmental Disabilities and Substance Abuse Services state-funded 

services, which include unmanaged visits, will reset based on the state fiscal year. This is in coordination with 

the Division of Medical Assistance change from calendar to state fiscal year for unmanaged visits as announced 

in Joint Communication Bulletin #J122.   

 

As a result, effective July 1, 2015, state-funded behavioral health services with unmanaged visits reset and new 

unmanaged visits will be available at the beginning of each fiscal year (July 1).   

 

Please contact Starleen Scott Robbins at 919-715-2415 or Starleen.Scott-Robbins@dhhs.nc.gov with any 

questions. 

 
Previous bulletins can be accessed at: http://jtcommunicationbulletins.ncdhhs.gov/  

 

Cc:  Dave Richard, DMA 

Dale Armstrong, DHHS 

DMA Leadership Team 

DMH/DD/SAS Leadership Team   

Mary Hooper, NCCCP 
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